10th May, 20tt.

The Executive Director,

8ueensland Floods Commission of Enquiry,
.P.0.Box 1738,

BRISBANE. Q. 4001

Dear Madan,
YOUR REFERENCE DOC.1551695.

Further to my Submission to the Floods Commission of
Enquiry dated 27th February, 2011, I have just come
across the enclosed article in the Weekend Australian
relative to the TNADEQUATE OR NON-BXISTENT FLOOD
MAPOING DATA which indicates that although 100 per
cont of catchments in N.S.W. have been mapped, only
17% of flood-prone Gueensland catchments have been
documented.

Mr. Rob Scott, President of the Insurance Council
of Australia commented "We understand that some
Councils in Queensland are concerned about releasing
that data because it conld indicate that some areas are
significantly exposed to flood risk".

FRNCEN
Tt seems that this fact must be brought to the
attention of the Flood Enguiry.

Yours truly,

(Mrs, )V.D.BURNETT.




EXTRACT From "Phe Weekend Australiantt

' Business sector." P,27 ?—8/5/20?].

See letter from Mrs.V,D.Burnett 10/5/2011 RELATIVE TO FLOOD
ENGUIRY.
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